
PELICAN GROUP OF LAKES IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT (PGOLID) 
PO BOX 336 

PELICAN RAPIDS, MN 56572 
 
 
 

July 15, 2016 
 
Dear Property Owners: 
 
The Annual Meeting of the Pelican Group of Lakes Improvement District (PGOLID) will 
be held at Fair Hills Resort on Saturday, August 13, 2016 at 9:00 AM.  Enclosed are the 
following documents: 
 

- Proposed meeting agenda 
- 2017 proposed budget 
- Candidate statements for three open Board positions 

 
The election of three director positions will occur following the call for any nominations 
from the floor at the meeting. All application requests for an absentee ballot will be 
mailed on or about July 15, 2016 and must be received by the election committee prior to 
August 13, 2016 in order to be counted as a cast ballot at the annual meeting. 
 
Copies of the PGOLID Annual Report, financial statements, proposed budget, agenda, 
and minutes are available on the PGOLID website, www.PGOLID.org . and will be 
available at the annual meeting. If you wish to receive printed copies of any of these 
documents prior to the meeting please contact Moriya Rufer at 218-846-1465 or email 
moriyar@rmbel.info. 
 
The annual meeting will provide an overview of the PGOLID activities for 2016 and is 
an opportunity for taxpayers to provide input to the Board for 2017. Please attend if you 
are able. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Board of Directors, PGOLID 


